
From: Casey Langenfeld <caseyl@cnhwi.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2021 2:14 PM 
To: McKnight, Kevin - DNR 
Cc: Jason Smith 
Subject: Remedial Action Design Report Review Letter Follow up 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 
 

Dear Mr. McKnight: 
 
As the City Administrator for the City of New Holstein, I am in receipt of your letter of July 2, 
2021 addressed to Jason Smith of Tecumseh Products Company regarding the Tecumseh 
Products Company Plant at 1604 Michigan Avenue, New Holstein, Calumet County, Wisconsin. 
You have requested written confirmation as to the commitment of the City of New Holstein. 
 
Demolition has begun. The City of New Holstein does confirm that it is committed to retain the 
cap and perform maintenance as described in the RAP.  
 
If you need anything further from the City, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Casey Langenfeld 

 
Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer/Airport Manager 
2110 Washington St. 
New Holstein WI 53061 
920-898-5766, x 105 
FAX 920-898-5879 


